
This Week’s Call to Prayer

1.     Ask • Seek • Knock - follow John 17:17-19 as a guide to your prayer time.
2.	 Family Of The Week - Dan & Joanne McGuire
3. 	 Sonny Flowers, Gayle Gilbertson, Carol Hallstrom & Monte Tibbetts
4. 	 President Trump, federal, state & local government officials.
5. 	 Persecuted Church - Pakistan #4 on the World Watch List:
		 The Blasphemy Law has put the lives of many Christians at risk.  

Christians like Asia Bibi Noreen have been handed the death penalty, 
simply because they are Christians.  Pray for their wisdom and endurance 
when dealing with extremist neighbors.

	 For more information on how you can pray, please see “The Rest of the 
Story” on the Mission bulletin board in the gathering area.

6.	 Converge Missionary of the Week:  Ryan & Kristen O'Leary, Native Americans
7.	 Glory Missions:  Pastor Martin Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya; Pastor 

Nikolai Kolomiyets, Shulyaki, Ukraine; Bruce & Julie, Senegal;   Juan 
& Elena Felipe, Pelican Rapids, MN; Bill & Sue Arvan, READ 
Ministries; People in Sensitive Areas:  Karl & Kristen, Southeast Asia;

	 S & B, MAF
 8.	 Glory Ministries:  Our leadership teams as they meet with the new 

members of the boards and committees who were elected at the Annual 
Meeting.  Pray for wisdom, discernment and unity as they plot the 
course for 2017

Pray For Our Troops Around The World 
Air Force:
	 SSGT Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah Westvig’s grandson, Fort Hood TX
Army:
	 SGT Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s son, at Fort Wainwright, Fairbanks, AK
	 LT Jeffrey Ray Erickson, MaryAnn Pierson’s grandson - Army Nat’l Guard
	 PFC Malachi Moser, Les & Elaine Moser’s grandson - Army Nat’l Guard
	 PFC Aaron Moss, Army Nat'l Guard
Marines:
	 PFC Nate Benson - Marsha Benson’s grandson
Navy:
	 PO3 Bradley Daniels, Mark & Vicki’s son, on board a submarine

We at Glory are committed to help meet the needs of people within 
our church, our community and around the world through the 

power and love of Christ.

Christ 
in 

you…
the Hope

of
Glory

Colossians 1:27

If you would like prayer this morning, 
you are welcome to stop by the Prayer 

Station located in the right front of 
the Worship Center near the exit sign.  
Your written prayer requests may be 
left in the basket on the table at the 

Prayer Station.  All requests are held 
in conf idence.

Order of Service 
March 26, 2017

Praise & Worship
Praise & Prayer
Worship the Lord 
	 Through Giving
Message 
Closing Prayer

Chris Meirose, Pastor	
Shari Jensen, Pianist	
Gayle Gilbertson, Organist	

The Infant/Toddler Nursery is located in the Child Care Area. 
Turn left as you come into the foyer,  go through the archway & the library.

Children age 4 – Grade 2 will be dismissed to Children’s Church 
during the service.  They will be meeting in the Lower Auditorium.

The Deacons are seeking a few people to make up an task force committee 
focused on "church life".  This committee would be focused on fun social 
events for our church.  These events are great for the life of the church, 
and they're also great opportunities to invite newcomers to "kick the tires" 
and see what we are about as a church in a fun and friendly environment.  
Examples of events that might be done would be our bowling event, the 
BBQ Steve and Evon Pearson have hosted the last couple of years, a 
progressive dinner, and whatever else the committee decides might be fun!  
If you would like to be part of this, please talk to one of the Deacons or 
Pastor Chris.
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Attendance

 
Name
 
Address
 
Telephone
 
E-mail Address

After you complete this form, please
place it in the offering bag.	

 ______  I am a member of Glory

 ______  I attend Glory regularly

 ______  I wish to join Glory

 ______  I desire a call

 ______  I am a new resident

 ______  I am a guest

 ______  I want to serve as:

 ______  I want to be baptized

 ______  I want to be a Prayer Warrior

 ______  I have a question for the pastor:

______  I have a prayer request:

	 Confidential	 Please share

For Your Information - March 19, 2017
Worship Service 80	 Sunday Classes - 28
Offering - $1,384.42	 Faith Promise - $50

Ukraine Support - $35
 In His Service

Greeters	 Today	 Steve & Julie Hughes
	 04/02	 Mark Flowers & Russ Gilbertson
Child Care 	 Today	 Elaine Moser
	 04/02	 Sandy Westvig
Children’s Church		  Toni Lane

Tuesday	 9:00 a.m.	 Quilting

Wednesday	 9:00 a.m.	 Forever 50 Breakfast Fellowship - If you are
			  over 50, you are welcome!  Meeting at Lyle & 		
		  Elaine Hill's Home this week. 
	 3:00 p.m.	 Bible Study with Pastor Chris
	 5:00 p.m.	 Worship Team Practice
	 5:30 - 6:30 p.m.	 Wednesday Evening Meal - Open to Everyone
	 6:00 p.m.	 KidMin!
	 6:30 p.m.	 Mad4Christ
	 6:30 - 7:30 p.m.	 Wednesday Night Moms' Beth Moore Bible Study

Saturday	 2 - 5 p.m.	 Open House for Jackie Johnson (Toni's Mom) at 		
		  their home.  Come celebrate Jackie's new home!

Sunday	 9:15 a.m.	 Sunday Morning Programming
	 10:30 a.m.	 Glory Worship Services

This Week at Glory
March 26, 2017



If you have any questions or concerns please contact:
Pastor Chris Meirose

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-270-9991
email:  pastor.chris@glorybchurch.org

Glory News & Upcoming Opportunities

We are happy to offer valet parking at the front door every Sunday 
morning.  Please contact an usher to take advantage of this ministry.

Are you raising funds for a short-
term mission project?  Please 

contact our Mission committee to 
see how we can help!

Unanswered Prayers
2 Corinthians 12:7-9

What prayers of yours have gone unanswered?  Any 
currently?  What have you/are you learning?

If our view of God is small and our trust in God is weak, 
what happens when we get a "no" or no answer to our 
prayers?

Are you focusing on the answers or on God?

How to Request Prayer
If you have a prayer or praise 

request that you'd like to have put 
on the prayer chain, please call 
Ruth Egstad at 218-670-0425.  

She will pass your request along the 
chain via email. 

Confidential Prayer Requests?
If you have a prayer or praise 

request  that you'd like to keep 
confidential, please let Ruth know 
and the Prayer Ministry will pray 

for your request privately.

Praise & Prayer Requests
To share a praise or prayer request with the prayer chain, please call Ruth Egstad 

at 218-670-0425.  If you have a confidential praise or prayer request please let 
Ruth know and the Prayer Ministry will pray for your request privately.

Sunday School Assistant Needed
We are looking for someone 

to help Lisa Nix teach Sunday 
School to our elementary students 
for about 6 weeks while Evon is 
gone, March 26–April 30th.  If 
you are able to assist all or any 
of the weeks, please sign up at 

the Welcome Center as soon as 
possible.  Thank you

 ~ C.E. Board

KidMin! will be celebrating 
our last evening together, 

April 5th, with an end of the 
year Pizza Party!

"...Gonna find out who's naughty and nice 
- the Easter Bunny's comin' to town..."

The Family Circus by Bill and Jeff Keane  - JoyfulNoiseletter.com


